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Jasper Allenby

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

EMAIL: jasper.allenby@dpie.nsw.gov.au
21 November 2022
Our reference: BIS-32/2/1

Dear Jasper,

160 Wicks Road Macquarie Park
Modification 1 Wicks Road Construction Support Site (SSI-8863-Mod-1)

Reference is made to the Modification 1 Wicks Road Construction Support
Site (SSI-8863-Mod-1) currently on public exhibition.

Thank you for the opportunity for City of Ryde to make a submission. Please
find enclosed comments from Council staff to assist the Department of
Planning and Environment's assessment of this application.

A number of items have been raised as per ATTACHMENT 1. Council will be
happy to provide further comments on any revised submissions.

Finally, City of Ryde staff will be happy to meet with you to clarify any issues.

Yours sincerely

= ¥a

Sandra Bailey
Executive Manager City Development

ATTACHED:
1. Attachment 1 — CoR Submission document
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